
From: D Jensen
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Nativity Catholic Church
Date: Sunday, September 10, 2023 9:25:20 PM

To the St. Paul City Council:

We do not appreciate the noise pollution thrust upon us by the Nativity County Fair.  It would
be better if any music performances associated with the fair would be held in one of their
numerous halls.  While they usually have music performance associated with their weekly
gatherings, they have fortunately not started holding these meetings in the parking lot.

This means that we would ask you to deny their request for a variance from the sound level
limitations.  Indeed, we would favor a further limitation of the noise associated with the fair. 
Forbid any amplification of any fair activity held outside.

Helen and David Jensen

1863 Jefferson Avenue, St. Paul, MN   55105

651.698.0490
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